

## Welcome to Belleview!

We are thrilled you are joining the Belleview community! With a long history of exceptional parent involvement, Belleview Elementary has an outstanding Parent Teacher Community Organization (PTCO) and we look forward to having you involved.

The PTCO provides financial and volunteer resources to the school to enhance the learning environment for every Belleview student. Our three main purposes are to raise money, provide volunteers at the school, and build community.

You are a vital part of Belleview's success. Please visit <a href="www.BelleviewPTCO.org">www.BelleviewPTCO.org</a> and click on the "Register Here" button on the right hand side. By registering on the website, your child will be able to attend PTCO sponsored events and you will have access to the online school directory, receive the weekly PTCO newsletter, and stay informed of school happenings such as the upcoming school supply sales (April-June) and the kindergarten get together in August.

**We are excited to meet you** and look forward to working together to continue supporting Belleview's excellence in education. Please contact us with any questions about the Belleview PTCO. We'll see you in the fall!

David & Lisa Piantanida 2024-25 Belleview PTCO Co-Presidents

davidandlisap@gmail.com